
Year End Celebrations 2021 

Kindergarten Moving Up Ceremony, Tuesday, June 8, 5:30 - 6:30 p.m.   
All Kindergarten families are invited 
Please have your Kindergartner here at 5:15. Teachers will greet them in the Primary great hall where 
you can drop them off. Parents can proceed through the Primary playground exit.*  

6th Year Moving Up Ceremony, Tuesday, June 8, 6:30 - 7:30 p.m. 
All Upper El and Junior High families are invited 
Please arrive by 6:15. Enter through the elementary doors to view portraits of our 6th year students. 5th 
and 6th years can meet their teachers in the elementary great hall. Parents can proceed down the hall to 
the Primary playground exit.*  

8th Grade Graduation, Wednesday, June 9, 6:00 - 7:30 p.m. 
All families are invited 
Please arrive by 5:45. Enter through the elementary doors to view portraits of our 8th year students. 7th 
and 8th years can meet their teachers in the Junior High wing. Parents can proceed down the hall to the 
Primary playground exit.*  

*Chairs will be available at the Primary playground exit. Please take a chair for yourself and 
set it near the stage on the soccer field keeping appropriate distance between families.  

DANCE OF THE COSMOS 
FRIDAY, May 11, 11:00 a.m. 

 
Masks required since physical distancing will be challenging. 

All children attend the ceremony which will begin promptly at 11:00. Primary, Elementary and Junior 
High parents are invited to arrive at the soccer field as early as 10:20 and blanket or camp chairs to 
view the festivities. Primary children who don’t attend school on Fridays may be dropped off at their 
classroom door at 10:30 to participate in the parade with their classmates. 
 

Nido and YCC parents: please pick your child up from their classroom by 10:45 and proceed to the soc-
cer field to sit with your child and their class. If your child doesn’t attend school on Friday, you are wel-
come to bring them at 10:45 and join the class for the celebration. 
 

Following the event, students will be asked to remain in their places to be picked up by their parents. 
We will not be hosting a family picnic this year. With 180 families leaving at once, please be patient in 
your departure.  

 

The event will be streamed live on Facebook (facebook.com/TraverseChildrensHouse)  
for those not in attendance.  

 

12:00 p.m. carline will be available for all children not picked up at Dance of the  
Cosmos. Campus closes after carline.  

https://www.facebook.com/TraverseChildrensHouse

